D & J Simons Covid Update

Unfortunately, due to the current situation the office and warehouse will be working reduced hours from January 13th, 2021. 

Until further notice the New Working Days will be Monday’s and Wednesday’s 9am-5.30pm, the phones will be maned and orders and other requests from customers will be processed as normal

Please feel free to place any orders via our website www.djsimons.co.uk  
In these troubled times we wish that all our customers and their families stay safe, keep well.



